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President’s Ball Rescheduled

A Pretty Little Frisk

General Greene wrote to a friend on March 19, 1779 to say that he had
“had a little dance at my quarters a few evenings past. His Excellency
and Mrs. Green danced upward of three hours without once sitting down.
Upon the whole, we had a pretty little frisk.”

March 20, 2015  8:00-10:30pm  $I0
Doors open 7:30pm, short workshop at 7:40pm

The Monday Club

37 S. Maple Street, Webster Groves, MO

Sponsored by the Childgrove Country Dancers
Music by the Tu'Penny Players
Calling by local favorites

Everyone is welcome, no partner necessary.
Dressy - Colonial oir Regency period clothing admired but not required.
Modern Casual period works, too.

http://childgrove.org



